
Hi everyone. Well, it’s been another great week of laughter and learning. All the usual fabulous, 

engaging lessons have taken place but in addition, we celebrated British Science Week this week, 

with a Spectacular Science Extravaganza on Wednesday when Sublime Science came to excite and 

impress all the pupils, with hands-on, interactive science workshops.  

Today is Comic Relief Day and we have celebrated by having ‘Saxon Hill’s Got Talent’ shows. 

Children and class groups have been using their communication aids for telling jokes, dancing, 

singing, signing, having loads of fun in their wonderfully bright, brilliant costumes. What an amazing 

day. Thank you so much to families for supporting your children to dress up and join in the fun.  

We hope you enjoy the photos of these fun events and of the lovely work on Holland that is currently 

being done in Sleepover Club.  

This week some staff have updated their  

skillset at a SET Safeguarding 

Conference, this ensures they continue 

to be best equipped to keep your 

children safe. 

We have a wonderful weekend. Best 

wishes from your Leadership Team 

Updates 

Headteacher: Melanie Newbury 

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Kim Thomas 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads: Melanie 

Newbury & Helen Bowers 

Key Dates 

Physio Team:   

Tel: 01889 572021 / Email: 

paedphysiosouth@mpft.nhs.uk  

Special School Nursing Team:  

Tel: 07811487429 (Nicola Ball)  

Email: 

saxonhillnursingteam@mpft.nhs.uk  

Facebook: Staffordshire Special 

School Nursing Team 

Key Contacts 

Wednesday 20th March—Investigators 

Interactive Easter Assembly 2:00-2:45 

Thursday 21st March—Hub 4’s Poetry Event  

Monday 25th March—Friday 5th April—Easter 

Holidays 

Monday 8th April—Inset Day (school closed to 

pupils)  

Monday 13th May—Thursday 16th May—Lea 

Green Residential  

Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May—Half-

Term 

15th  March 2024  

Family Update 

mailto:paedphysiosouth@mpft.nhs.uk
mailto:saxonhillnursingteam@mpft.nhs.uk
https://www.facebook.com/specialneedsschoolnurses
https://www.facebook.com/specialneedsschoolnurses


What we have been up to this week ... 

Parents Recommend 

Please send in any recommendations that you would like to share 

with other families. This might be about places you have visited, 

shops that you find useful, services you have used or upcoming 

events. We would love to hear from you! 

Please email recommendations to:  

emily.thompson@saxon.set.org  

mailto:emily.thompson@saxon.set.org


British Science Week 



Comic Relief Day 

The Winner of our  

Tremendously  

Terrific  

Talent Show: 



Sleepover Club Highlights 

Learning about 

Holland. 






